

Together we Nurture, Inspire and Achieve

Blair Avenue Ingleby Barwick TS17 5BL; Telephone number 01642 754658
Email: mytonpark@mytonpark.org.uk Web: www.mytonpark.org.uk
Head Teacher – Mrs Janis Williams

21st November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following the parental consultation for the residential visit, we have confirmed Robinwood. This was for Monday 23rd September to Wednesday 25th September 2024.

As we had relinquished our regular booking last year following parental requests, we were only able to initially get a booking for the Monday to Wednesday slot. Ideally, we would have preferred a Wednesday to Friday booking. This is for two reasons; firstly, the children are very tired when they return and would find the early school start the next day difficult. Secondly, and most importantly for me, it is lovely for the children to have the weekend with families after the visit as they have so much to share with you.

We were over the moon when Robinwood contacted us after half term to say they now have a Wednesday to Friday slot available. The new dates for the residential visit therefore are: Wednesday 18th September to Friday 20th September 2024.

We will reflect this on Arbor. However, in the meantime if you would like to secure your child's place on this residential visit, please access the Arbor App to pay the £25.00 deposit by Friday 1st December 2023.

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact the main school office in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

Janis Williams Head Teacher















